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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  All Subgrantees 
 
FROM: Christina Dayries, 
  Chief of Staff  
  Deputy Director, Grants and Administration 
 
DATE: February 28, 2014 
 
 
RE:  GRANT AWARD NO. EMW-2013-EP-00062-S01, CFDA NO. 97.042 (EMPG) 
     EMW-2013-SS-00122-S01, CFDA NO. 97.067 (SHSP) 
 
 
The Governor’s Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Preparedness (GOHSEP) has removed the state issued 
Special Condition to complete a Capability Estimation document, which was due to our office by April 1, 2014. 
 
Specially, this special condition was listed as part of Section D. Data Collection/Reporting Requirements, The applicant 
agrees to cooperate with any national and state; assessments, evaluation efforts, and/or data and information collection 
requests. 

 
Our office has confirmed with the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), Region VI Office that although this 
was a planned requirement, they have since removed it.   
 
Please place this Memorandum in your respective grant files for both EMPG and SHSP. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at (225) 358-5599 or Christina.Dayries@la.gov. 
 


